
The link below leads to the machine-readable files that are made available in response to the federal 
Transparency in Coverage Rule and includes negotiated service rates and out-of-network allowed 
amounts between health plans and healthcare providers. The machine-readable files are formatted to 
allow researchers, regulators, and application developers to more easily access and analyze data. 
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https://www.bcbsal.org/web/tcr 
 

https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.bcbsal.org%2Fweb%2Ftcr&data=05%7C01%7Cafowler%40uasystem.edu%7Cb731adc0aee244973bf808da5932e62f%7C2a00728ef0d040b4a4e8ce433f3fbca7%7C0%7C0%7C637920372380633268%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=TsmLBWGXIZJ9Yk6Q1dSagnNF8iSzYaykQtMmk%2BsHvoA%3D&reserved=0

